
Resolution from Osborne Township January 4, 2006 meeting: 
  
Whereas, the cost and time to set up electronic voting equipment 
and ballots for March township elections would be excessive; 
therefore be it resolved that the Minnesota Association of Townships 
and our legislators support legislation to make it optional to use 
electronic voting and counting equipment at March township 
elections. 
  
Reported by Rod Spronk 
 


